
If you have recently turned in an application for free or reduced price school meals and have 
not received P-EBT or Pre-6 P-EBT benefits for your child during the 2020-2021 school year, 
your child may be eligible for support through the Summer P-EBT program. The Summer 
P-EBT program provides a one-time $375 payment for each eligible child that can be used to 
purchase food.

For the Department of Health Services (DHS) to determine if your child is eligible, please call the 
P-EBT Support Team at 1-833-431-2224 before September 1, 2021. When you call, please be
ready to provide the following information:

• Child’s full name, date of birth, grade, and school name
• Your name, date of birth, mailing address, and phone number

Once DHS gets the necessary information, the P-EBT Support Team will see if your child is 
eligible for the Summer P-EBT program.

Note: If you got benefits in the 2020-2021 school year for your child as part of the School P-EBT 
or Pre-6 P-EBT program, you don’t need to do anything at this time. Your child will get Summer 
P-EBT benefits.
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